From: "Jack Gibbons" <jgibbons@pollutionprobe.org>

To: <Howard.wetston@oeb.gov.on.ca>
Date: 29/09/2004 3:57:09 pm
Subject: Draft Report of the Conservation Working Group

Dear Howard,

Please find attached the September 29, 2004 draft Report of the Conservation
Working Group.

The report outlines a pragmatic regulatory framework for the promotion of
electric DSM by the OEB in 2005 and 2006.

In particular, | would like to draw your attention to page 9 which outlines
a procedure for the OEB to give pre-approval to the electric utilities with
respect to their proposed input assumptions (e.g., energy savings per
measure, measure life) for their energy conservation programmes.

I believe that this draft accurately reflects the consensus agreements of
the Working Group®"s first meeting which occurred on September 24th. That
meeting included participants from Toronto Hydro, Hydro One, Brampton Hydro,
the Electric Distributors Association and the Canadian Energy Efficiency
Alliance.

I believe that we will be able to persuade the vast majority of Ontario"s
electric utilities to endorse this report. Hopefully, the Board will be
able to review our recommendations and issue, at least, an interim decision
with respect to the rules for fiscal 2005 DSM by November 2004.

With best wishes,
Jack

Jack Gibbons

Pollution Probe

625 Church Street, Suite 402
Toronto M4Y 2G1

Tel: 416-926-1907 ext. 240
Fax: 416-926-1601

CC: <jan.carr@oeb.gov.on.ca>, ""Gordon Kaiser
<gordon.kaiser@oeb.gov.on.ca>, <Cathy.spoel@oeb.gov.on.ca>,
<cynthia.chaplin@oeb.gov.on.ca>, <ferranan@oeb.gov.on.ca>,
<mark.garner@oeb.gov.on.ca>, <rupertbi@oeb.gov.on.ca>



